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	COLLIN COUNTY
	Engineering Department
825 N. McDonald Street
Suite 160
McKinney, Texas 75069
 972-548-3727
www.collincountytx.gov

	


Date: 

 1/22/2009
To:

Commissioners’ Court




From:

Ruben E. Delgado, P.E.; Director of Engineering

Subject:
Interlocal Agreement between Collin County and the City of Plano for Alma Drive from Spicewood Dr. to Rowlett Creek– 2003 Bond Project #03-064
The City of Plano has awarded a construction contract and work has begun as of January 2009. The project is expected to be completed by the end of 2009. The city estimates the total cost of the project to be $950,000 with Collin County’s contribution not to exceed $400,000. 
We request Commissioners Court consider approval of the above subject Interlocal Agreement with the City of Plano for the widening of Alma Drive from Spicewood Dr. to Rowlett Creek (See attached location map) and authorize Judge Keith Self to sign the ILA. 
xc:   Bill Bilyeu

       Monika Arris
       Matt Dobecka 
